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Dear all,  
 
Belgian non-resident income tax returns – Income year 2010 – Due 14 November 2011! 
 
In the coming weeks, all non-residents with Belgian source income, including the executives 
benefiting from the expatriate tax status in Belgium, will get their Belgian non-resident 
income tax returns to file. The official due date to return these forms to the tax authorities, is 
currently determined at 14th of November 2011.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to offer our dedicated personal assistance to the 
concerned directors and employees of your company (or of one of your clients), with the 
preparation and filing of these tax returns and all related planning and formalities. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us in case you would like some more information.  
 
We are looking forward to hear from you. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
An De Reymaeker     Ruth De Baere  
an.dereymaeker@vandendijk-taxlaw.be    ruth.debaere@vandendijk-taxlaw.be 
   
  


